
 

 

       May 3, 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Tomorrow is our annual field day at Double Rock Park.  It is imperative that you read all the 

details sent home via eblast on April 4th.  Most importantly all students must be picked up at 

Double Rock by 12:45.  Carpooling is best. 

Many parents have inquired about summer tutoring opportunities.  Listed below are teachers 

willing to tutor during the summer and the grades/subjects for each. 

 Maria Hernandez mhernandez@stursula.org grades 3-8 all subjects 

 Hannah Rocco hrocco@stursula.org   grades K-6 all subjects 

 Patty Lyons plyons@stursula.org   grades 1-8 math 

 Kim Mosiello kmosiello@stursula.org  grades K-5  all subjects 

 Sarah Marinaro smarinaro@stursula.org  grades 4-high math and Spanish 

 Maureen Hahn mhahn@stursula.org   grades 6-high math 

 Rose Folio rfolio@stursula.org   grades K-8 ELA 

 Emily Prematta eprematta@stursula.org  grades 6-8 ELA and Social Studies 

 Jen Rush jrush@stursula.org    grades K-8 ELA and Social Studies 

 Martha King  mking@stursula.org   grades K-8 ELA 

 

Again this year we are bidding a fond farewell and happy retirement to four St. Ursula teachers.  

Collectively, these four women have devoted almost 160 years to teaching St. Ursula students!  

They have been a true blessing to St. Ursula School. 

  Kim Altenburger, PE teacher   28 years 

  Rose Folio, Middle school teacher  37 years 

  Maureen Hahn, Middle school teacher 27 years 

  Chris Lorber, grade 5 teacher   37 years 

  Joanne Bafaro, reading resource teacher 29 years (at SUS) 
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A reminder to all that the state scholarship program for families attending private school 

(BOOST) is now active.  Scholarships are given to income-eligible K-12 students to be used for 

attendance in a non-public accredited school.  St. Ursula families, both current and new, may 

apply.  The deadline to apply is May 21st!  Please visit www.educationmaryland.org/BOOST for 

more information.   

The calendar for next year is being finalized.  At this time, school will reopen for grades K-8 on 

Tuesday, September 4.  There will be a 12:10 dismissal on Tuesday and Wednesday. PK will have 

gradual entrance on both September 6th and 7th.  Kindergarten will have a gradual entrance on the 

4th.  Extended Day will begin on Wednesday, September 5th.  Christmas break will begin with a 

12:10 dismissal on December 21.  The school will reopen on Thursday, January 3rd, 2019.  Easter 

break will commence with a 12:10 dismissal on April 18th and school will reopen April 29th.  The last 

day of the 2018-19 school year will be Thursday, June 13.   

 

You will be receiving the required summer reading lists within the next two weeks. Please note that 

some novels and/or activities have changed.   

 

Supply lists will be distributed by the last day of school. This will enable you to take advantage of 

the back to school sales which start July 1st! 

 

Our condolences are extended to Fr. Jason and his family on the passing of his mother. May she 

rest in peace with the Lord.   

 

Below are important dates for the months of May and June:   

 Friday, May 4    8:30-12:30 Field Day at Double Rock Park 

      School closed for preK only 

 Monday, May 7   School closed:  Professional Development Day 

 Tuesday, May 8   Used uniform sale drop off until 5/11 

      Gr 6 trip to Washington Zoo 

 Thursday, May 10   RFE Morning of Fun for identified students 

 Friday, May 11   6:30 Spring Arts Festival 

 Sunday, May 13   Mothers’ Day 

 Monday, May 14   PreK trip to zoo 

 Tuesday, May 15   Used uniform sale through May 16 

      K trip to Turkey Hill 

 Wednesday, May 16   Gr 1 trip to Goucher 

 Thursday, May 17   Dollar Day 

      7:00 NJHS Induction 

 Friday, May 18   Symphonic Band Hershey Trip 
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 Saturday, May 19   Mother/Son Event 

 Tuesday, May 22   Volunteer Dinner by invitation only 

 Wednesday, May 23   Special lunch 

 Friday, May 25   School closed 

 Monday, May 28   School closed—Memorial Day 

 Thursday, May 31   8:30 St. Julie Breakfast for 8th grade 

 Friday, June 1    8th grade Pool Party and Dance 

 Monday, June 4   7:00 Graduation 

 Thursday, June 7   Gr 2 trip to Baltimore 

 Friday, June 8    PreK last day 

 Monday, June 11   12:10 Dismissal 

 Tuesday, June 12   12:10 Dismissal 

 Wednesday, June 13   Last day—12:10 Dismissal 

 

During this month of Mary, may our Blessed Mother continue to protect you and your families.   

 

       God bless, 

       Debbie Glinowiecki 

       Principal 

 

       

 

  

 

 

 


